Survey results shared with USD 430 Board

(KNZA)--The results of a survey to guage patron support for a bond election and possible projects for inclusion in such an election were shared with the South Brown County USD 430 Board of Education during a special meeting held on March 3rd.

The results of the survey, which was conducted last month, were presented by DCS Services, of Wichita.

410 individuals responded to the survey, which was distributed through mail and on-line.

The majority of the respondents felt some maintenance or upgrades are needed to the district's facilities.

Upgrading of the heating and cooling systems was the project receiving the strongest support, with exterior brick repair and sealing on all buildings the second most popular project.

44 percent of respondents indicated they are supportive of a bond issue, 36 percent undecided and 18 percent opposed.

The survey results can be viewed on the USD 430 website.

The Board was also given estimated cost reports of what different repairs and projects could cost.

The Board will determine how they want to move forward at their next regular meeting on March 22.

Following an executive session, the Board approved the recommendation to hire Linda Barnhill as 5th grade language arts teacher at the Everest Middle School for the 2021-22 school year.

Many Signals Communications